
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 September 21, 2006 
 
 
 

JOB-HUNTERS SOUGHT FOR ‘FALL INTO WORK’ EMPLOYMENT FAIR 
 
 

FAYETTEVILLE – More than 60 employers will be represented at the community “Fall 

Into Work” Job Fair on Thursday, September 28.  They’ll be looking for people who can 

fill employment openings in a variety of fields, including government, distribution, food 

service, hospitality, child care and customer service, among others. The Fair will be held 

at the Cumberland County DSS building at 1225 Ramsey Street. 

 

The Fair is free and open to the public. Anyone who is seeking employment should plan 

to attend the Job Fair, scheduled from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. on September 28 at the DSS 

building.  Job seekers are encouraged to be dressed appropriately and to bring resumes 

and pens with them. 

 

The “Fall Into Work” Job Fair is a partnership among the Cumberland County DSS Work 

First Program, Cumberland County Business Council, Fayetteville Technical Community 

College, the City of Fayetteville Community Development Department, and Beasley 

Broadcast Group, Inc.  Business sponsors include PaPa John’s Pizza, Pizza Hut, 

Domino’s Pizza and Krispy Kreme Doughnuts. 

 

For more information about the Fair, call Bill Kiser at 677-2177 or Robert Relyea at 677-

2222. 
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